ltem 8.6
03

From: Marianne

To: Info

Subject: Ordinance 22-03

Date: Tuesday, February 15, 2022 4:42:50 PM

Dear MOFD Board of Directors,

I urge you to please pass Ordinance 22-03. I am a resident of Valley Hill/Bollinger Canyon and the maps need to
reflect the reality of the whole area. We have worked very hard to become a Firewise Community and we want
MOFD to have all the tools to make sure our community is as fire-ready as possible. I spent many hours last year
mowing and clearing brush on my property and neighbors property. It will enable MOFD to require needed
mitigation measures to make sure that new developments as well as major remodels and add ones are as fire safe as
possible.

Thank you for being so proactive.

Marianne McKay

Sent from my iPad
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